SUBJECT: Re: Policy 3281 Question

FROM: Kendrick Jared <kjared@sd288.k12.id.us>
TO:

DATE: 17/03/2022 07:33

Thank you! I know a few supers in my area are considering something like
this.

On Thu, Mar 17, 2022 at 7:25 AM _ wrote:

Hey there!

I asked legal counsel about this, and she said that she has “had some
districts edit the policy a included a lesser version of that effect.” So -
it sounds like...yes? It might work? At least, we don’t know if it will be
questioned but it likely meets the intent of the new interpretation of
Title IX protections.

I’m attaching an amended version of the original policy which has seemed
to land better in other small, rural districts.

‘.
*Deputy Director & Government Affairs*

*Idaho School Boards Association¥*

Web: www.idsba.org Email: _ Office: (208) 854-1476 Cell:
(208) 407-8644 Toll-Free: (866) 799-ISBA

Mail: P.0O. Box 9797, Boise, ID 83707-4797 Physical Address:199 N.
Capitol Blvd., Ste. 503, Boise, ID 83702

*From:* Kendrick Jared <kjared@sd288.k12.id.us>
*Sent:* Wednesday, March 16, 2022 10:27 AM
*To:*
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Would there be any reason to not have policy 3281 read something like "The
Whitepine School District will follow state and federal laws." Although the
outcome is the same, it may ease some patrons' concerns regarding our
policy.

Thanks.

Kendrick Jared
Superintendent / Principal
Deary High School

208-877-1151

VvV VVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVYVVVYVVYV

v

This email has been scanned for spam and viruses by Proofpoint Essentials.
Click here

vV V VvV Vv

<https://us3.proofpointessentials.com/index@1.php?mod_id=11&mod_option=logitem&mail
id=1647448050-KMNgQ-GDwM2t&r_address=quinn%4@idsba.org&report=1>
to report this email as spam.

vV VvV v v

Kendrick Jared
Superintendent / Principal
Deary High School
208-877-1151





